
This half-term all pupils will begin
looking at numbers 10 – 100. We will
explore place value and then how

we can use our place value
knowledge to help up solve addition

and subtraction questions. 

MATHS

In Science our topic is ‘Animals including
humans’. Our topic question is ‘Is a
human an animal?’. To find out this

answer we will be looking at the 5 human
senses, sorting animals into groups,

looking at animal and human features,
what animals eat and looking at what

both humans and animals needs to
survive. 

SCIENCE 

This half-term we will be looking at the
story ‘After the Fall’ which is linked to
the nursery rhyme ‘Humpty Dumpty’.

For this unit of work, our writing focus
will be developing the skills to learn and
embed finger spaces, capital letters

and full stops. 

ENGLISH 

We will learn to use our voices
expressively and creatively by

singing songs and speaking
chants and rhymes. The music
focus will be on beat, rhythm

and melody. 

MUSIC

This half-term our topic will be the
Great Fire of London. We will be

exploring the key events that
happened, looking at how we know
about the GFoL and what changes

were made due to the impact of the
fire. 

HISTORY

HAZEL
CLASS

This half-term we will be learning
how to use Purple Mash and

Seesaw. We will learn how to stay
safe online and about different
technology inside and outside of

school..

COMPUTING 

In art we will be studying how we can use
printing to create a piece of artwork. Our
artist like will be Vincent Van Gogh with a

particular focus on his masterpiece ‘Starry
Night’. Children will be learning and practicing

different ways to print before creating
their very own piece of artwork based on

‘Starry Night’. 

ART

This half-term we are learning about
Christianity. Our key question will look at

whether how we treat our world
matters. We will look at the story of
creation and specifically find out how
some Christian charities take care of
our world. We will also look at what

harvest festival is.

RE



HAZEL CLASS
ROUTINES 

READING BOOKS
Book change day will be a Monday.
Please make sure your child has

their reading book with them every
day as we take every possible free

moment to read with them. 

HOMEWORK
Our half termly homework challenges
have a range of activities for children

to complete at home linked to our
learning. Please read with your child

everyday even if it is for a few
minutes. 

READING BOOKS

These will be given out on a Friday via
class dojo and tested the following

Friday in class. Please make sure you
practice these words at home. Find

attached different ways to practice
their spellings. 

SPELLINGS

Our PE day is Monday.
Please make sure your
child comes to school in
their PE kit this day. 

PE

Please make sure your
child comes to school with
a bottle of water and a

coat each day. 

GENERAL 


